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On January 10, 2020, TEGSA hosted a Whist & Bingo event—the first event of the new 

year. In spite of it being cold and so early in the year, it was amazing to see so many 

members come out to participate in this very popular event.  

As usual, the evening started with warm hugs, smiles and camaraderie among 

members. The Grace was said by Loretta D’Sylva and everyone seemed to enjoy the 

delicious snack which was served. 

Bingo was commenced and played with much enthusiasm by most. Many lucky winners 

went home richer than when they arrived. 

After a short break of tea and cookies, Whist was played and enjoyed by all. Six cash 

prizes were given out and it was great to see so many smiles and to hear lots of cheers! 

A big thank you to all the members who came out to support this event and to all the 

helpers who made it possible for it to be a huge success! A big thank you to Loretta 

D’Sylva and her team for the time and energy they put into making this event enjoyable 

for TEGSA members. 

 

 


